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DTU Hosts the Global Understandings Forum 

 

On August 3rd and 4th, DTU hosted the Global Understandings Forum, attended by representatives from 

educational institutions in America, China, Taiwan, Thailand and Vietnam. The objective of the meeting 

was to develop new courses to teach students basic facts about the world and also improve their software, 

English and presentation skills in the age of globalization. 

 

 

Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co presents gift to Pro. Jesse Lutabingwa 

 

Opening the meeting, Distinguished Teacher Le Cong Co, DTU President and Provost, said: “I would like 

to say that today’s meeting is very important and vital to make new advances in higher education. In 

times of globalization, DTU is well aware of the advantages of brainpower. Over the years, the quality of 

education in Vietnam has improved. However, we need more detailed plans to broaden the knowledge of 

the younger generation and bring Vietnamese education up to international standards. I hope that this 

forum will help DTU plan and develop programs for Vietnamese students to gain the latest knowledge 

and integrate into the rest of the world.” 
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Participants pose for a picture 

 

Appalachian State University in America initiated the Global Understandings course in 2012. The 

program has spread worldwide, thanks to the positive response of students from ASU and others. Students 

will be able to study together by video conferencing, under the guidance of international experts. The 

instructors will outline course content and students will research the necessary information on various 

foreign societies, their cultures and living environments. Instructors and students will exchange their 

knowledge and their experiences to broaden their global understanding and improve their special skills. 

  

Professor Jesse Lutabingwa, Director of International Research and Development at Appalachian State 

University, said: “I have visited Danang many times now look upon it as my home. Today, I am delighted 

to join the 'Global Understandings' Forum at DTU. I would like to thank Ms. Le Nguyen Tue Hang, DTU 

Vice-Provost, and all of you who have come from the International the Burapha College in Thailand, the 

Beijing International Studies University in China, the Chien Hsin University of Science and Technology 

in Taiwan and DTU. I hope that you will become instructors of the Global Understanding course in the 

near future.” 

 

(Media Center) 

 


